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Comments: As a property owner in Long Valley downstream of the proposed project, I have extensive concerns

about potential water quality impacts.

 

It is unclear why a private company *mining* deserves an expedited process without proper environment review,

when private inholdings are held to a completely different standard in any development project.

 

Especially when those industrial operations may jeopardize the health, quality of life, and value of those private

properties.


